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COMMUNICATION 005   2013 – 11 - 11 

 
To:  All Affiliated Member Coaches 
 
Re:  AFSC EVENT ACCREDITATION 
 
All coaches attending the Australian Figure Skating 
Championships this year will need to display their 2013 / 2014 
APSA membership card. 
 
Access to accompany a skater at the barrier during all practices 
and events will not be granted unless a coach is clearly 
displaying the agreed event accreditation.  
 
The organising committee will be strictly adhering to this practice. 
 
This will also apply to any International visiting coach including New Zealand coaches.  
 
Applications for Event Accreditation will close by the 22nd November.  
 
Any International visiting coach requiring accreditation should send the following to 
APSA: 
 

• A signed APSA Member Protection Declaration 
http://www.apsa.net.au/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/APSA-MEMBER-
PROTECTION-DECLARATION-JUNE-2013.pdf  

• A copy of your passport displaying your photo 
• A suitable photo file (passport size) to be used for your ID card. 
• A copy of your Certificate of Currency for insurance whilst coaching (or your 

travel insurance for the same) 
 
All applications should be sent to info@apsa.net.au  

 
 
Adele Leghorn 
APSA President 


